
HAHIRA CITY COUNCIL 

COUNCIL MEETING 

JULY 5, 2012 

7:30 P.M. 

 

The regularly-scheduled meeting of the Hahira City Council for the month of July was cancelled.  This is due to unanticipated illness, resulting in 

the lack of a quorum.   Councilmember Adams and Councilmember Benjamin could not attend the meeting.  The business to be discussed has 

been postponed to the August Work Session and Regular Meeting. 

 

____________________________________________ 

Mayor Wayne Bullard 

____________________________________________ 

City Clerk Lisa Mashburn 

 


